Special Meeting
Marshal’s Office
June 26, 2020
11:00 a.m.

REMOTE MEETING- The Special meeting was called to order at 11:00 a.m. by Mayor Wiley. C.M. Dodd,
C.M. Henderson, C.M. Cox, and C.M. Milanowski (11:06 a.m.) were present. Mayor Willey,
Clerk/Treasurer, and Attorney Unzelman were present. C.M. Montgomery was absent.

Attorney Unzelman notified the council of a possible contingency plan for the Marshal’s Office if
Marshal Rivers’ variance application does not get passed by the CICT.

Attorney Unzelman, Mayor Willey and the representatives from the City of Toledo have been discussing
the possibility of Chief John from Toledo to step in as the Administrative role for our department. It will
be only our officers patrolling Pe Ell. No agreement has been reached, but something will be brought
before the council if the need arises.

A motion was made by C.M. Henderson and seconded by C.M. Cox to adjourn the Special Meeting at
11:31 p.m.
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